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TSAWOUT FIRST NATION 

December 14, 2022 

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd floor 
Ottawa, ON. K1A 0H3 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

Re: Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Project Environmental Assessment 

I am writing on behalf of the Tsawout First Nation ("Tsawout") to advise that Tsawout supports 
and consents to the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority's proposed Roberts Bank Terminal 2 
Project, a marine container terminal which is subject to assessment for environmental effects. 

Tsawout understands that the location of the proposed marine terminal and the container ships 
travelling to and from the terminal are within our asserted traditional territory. 

Tsawout acknowledges and agrees that it is satisfied with the mitigation measures provided by 
Vancouver Fraser Port Authority in respect of the environmental effects of the Roberts Bank 
Terminal 2 Project and associated marine shipping, agrees that there has been adequate 
consultation and accommodation of its Aboriginal and treaty rights, title and interests for the 
Project and associated marine shipping and further consents to and supports the granting of each 
and every certificate, authorization and permit necessary for the Project and associated marine 
shipping. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

Sincerely, 

Chief Harvey Underwood 

cc Minister of Fisheries, Oceans and the Canadian Coast Guard 
Minister of Environment and Climate Change Canada 
Minister of Transport 
Robin Silvester, President and CEO, Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 
Virginia Crawford, Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Jessie Hannigan, British Columbia Environmental Assessment Office 

Office hours: Mon.-Fri., 8:30 am - 4:00 pm 
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